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First name: Anon

Last name: FS-Webmaster

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: FW: [Website feedback] Removal of protection

 

Jena (not verified) (jenadpantano@gmail.com) sent a message using the contact form at

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.fs.usda.gov%2Fabout-

agency%2Fcontact-

us&amp;amp;data=04%7C01%7C%7C6b390e90f71f4334083408d87f32984d%7Ced5b36e701ee4ebc867ee03cf

a0d4697%7C0%7C0%7C637399202560213030%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC

JQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&amp;amp;sdata=6gzx9Y5SK7jj6OmoPkPRP8s

WNxAidY5VHIaOBFmPs28%3D&amp;amp;reserved=0.

 

Message

                 I'm absolutely horrified at the opening of Tongass to logging and processing. We are in a climate

emergency, where rainforests and forests alike are necessary. We should be expanding protection, not removing

it.

Absolutely disgusted the forest service is allowing this. No public postings of outrage or information, no petitions

for help, nothing. Simple agreement.

Absolutely disappointed.

 

 

 


